| fully support the MCA ‘s recommendations submitted in October 11. They are fair and sensible recommendations.
They accurately reflect the disposition of the greater cannabis community and genuinely aim to resolve many of the
issues that continue to hinder the success of our Cannabis program.

I would further recommend that we seriously consider a way to bring the small, backyard, mom and pa growers into
the legal fold. It is the accumulation of cannabis produced by these smaller growers that are the true fabric of our
county’s economy.

When the tobacco industry began to regulate, anyone could apply to produce a portion of the overall production
quota. This may be a way for small growers to grow legally, this bringing out of the traditional market and into the
regulated market.

Thank you for your hard work.

Jed Davis



